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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V

1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596
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Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President, Construction Projects
and ANAPP Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: A 50.55(e) Reportable Condition Relating to Class IE,
600V, Power Cable (Your Letter of March 24, 1980)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded a preliminary
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and we are looking forward to
receipt of your final report on this matter .

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

pg'~
G. S. Spencer, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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